
From: N64halfpipe
To: City Council
Subject: Adoption of 185th St subarea package
Date: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 7:11:47 PM

Dear Council Members:
From the information I just received via mail, I see that you are planning to adopt the package that
 includes rezoning 12th Ave NE to commercial.  I have to ask:  Has any one did any type of traffic study of
 the effects that this will have on our street?  Has it occurred to anyone to take a close look at how this
 rezoning will impact the already existing parking issues and excess vehicles on this street?  What is the
 plan for ensuring the safety of our children here in the neighborhood with these businesses being
 erected?   By establishing the Polaris Apartments in our neighborhood, the crime rate has tripled on this
 street.  What will these businesses bring?  I have to ask...  Do any of the members of this council care
 about the people or is it the dollars that are the driving force here?
Respectfully submitted,
Kim Fischer
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